July 30, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I hope the presentation last night about our three options for school was helpful. If you were unable to tune in, you can view it at this link on the district YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BmSAELk2nFA

Student Learning Options for Fall 2020-21 School Year are also explained in this powerpoint on our website: https://www.basd.net/Page/15073

BeLA

If you prefer to **not** send your student to school for in-person instruction, you may register your student for BeLA (Bellefonte eLearning Academy), which is our district's cyber education program. For more information on BeLA, please see this document "BeLA FAQ". Registration for BeLA will remain open until August 11th. To register for BeLA, please click this link...BeLA Registration. Once you complete the BeLA registration, a district representative will reach out to you in August to discuss additional details. This is the official registration form for BeLA. If this form is not complete, your student will not be registered for BeLA.

Hybrid Option

If you would like to register your child(ren) for the Hybrid Option (2 days per week), use the link below to register. Please register each child on a separate form. Registration will remain open until August 11th.

<u>Hybrid Option Registration</u> This is the official registration for the Hybrid Option. If this form is not complete, your student will not be registered for the Hybrid Option. If you sent an email to a principal previously, you should still complete this registration form.

Full-time In-person Option

If you wish your child(ren) to attend Full-time In-Person (5 days per week), you do not need to do anything.

For those considering BeLA or the Hybrid Option:

While the deadline is August 11, we are actively involved in trying to set up classrooms, balance and reduce classroom numbers, arrange busing, etc. The sooner that you register, helps us to plan more accurately for the start of school. If you have any questions, please contact your building principal.

Thank you for your patience and support.

Karen Krisch, Principal and Pandemic Coordinator